
The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners Association 

24571 Silver Cloud Court, Suite 101 

Monterey, CA  93940 

(831) 647-2442 

 
 
 
 
To: The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents 
 
Re: Lake Project 
 
 
Beginning Monday, October 26, 2020, Solitude Lake Management will begin the 
approved Lake Project. They will be arriving at approximately 8:00 am. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  This project is expected to be 
completed by Friday, October 30, 2020. 
 
In order for this project to be completed, the circulation pump for the lake and 
the fountains had to be turned off. You may notice a strong odor from the lake for 
the next few days while this project is undertaken. Additionally, you may see a 
red discoloration in the lake shortly after the completion of the project. This is 
normal and will be treated if this occurs.  
 
We ask that for your safety you stay away from any tools or machinery being 
used. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone 
at (831) 647-2442 or via email at lcunningham@regencymg.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Regency Management Group 

mailto:lcunningham@regencymg.com

